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Hello!

We are asking for your help with an important 
study being conducted by the University of 
Washington Sea Grant and NOAA Fisheries 
to understand the importance of West Coast 
fisheries to individuals and communities.  

In the next few days you will receive a survey 
in the mail. We hope you will set aside 15-20 
minutes to help us by completing and returning 
the survey. To say thanks, you will receive a 
small token of our appreciation in the same 
envelope.  

We really appreciate you sharing your insights 
into West Coast fisheries. This research can 
only be successful with the generous help of 
people like you.

Any questions, feel free to give 
me a call @ 206-685-8209.

Thanks,  Melissa Poe
Washington Sea Grant



We are fishing for a little feedback from you...


